
 
 

\ 

2009 John Cardinal Cody Lecture  
Series Presents: 
 
Prof. Michael Welker, PhD   
 
The End of the World     
and New Creation: 
Can Theology and  
the Natural Sciences 
Engage in a Meaningful  
Discussion of  
Eschatological Themes? 
 
Thursday, October 8th 
5:00pm Hussey Lounge     
10th Floor Damen Hall    
 
 
 
 
Parking for the event is available in the Main 
Parking Structure, located at the corner of  
W. Sheridan Rd and N. Winthrop Ave. Do  
not enter the main entrance of the structure.  
Rather, proceed to the security entrance gate 
and park. Identify yourself as a visitor. 
 
For further information, please contact  
Prof. Edmondo Lupieri at elupier@luc.edu 
or 773-508-2363.   

 

Michael Welker received a PhD in 
Systematic Theology at the University of 
Tübingen under the direction of Prof. 
Jürgen Moltmann and another PhD at the 
University of Heidelberg under the 
supervision of Prof. Dieter Henrich. From 
1983 to 1987 he was professor for 
Systematic Theology in Tübingen, from 
1987-1991 he held the chair for Reformed 
Theology in Münster, and since 1991 he 
has been professor for Dogmatics in 
Heidelberg. From 1996-2006 he was 
director of the Internationales 
Wissenschaftsforum Heidelberg (IWH), 
and since 2005 he has been managing 
director of the Forschungszentrum 
Internationale und Interdisziplinäre 
Theologie (FIIT) in Heidelberg, which he 
also co-founded. Since 2006 he has been 
building a Global Network of Research 
Centers for Theology, Religious and 
Christian Studies. An ordained minister in 
the Protestant Church in Germany (EKD), 
Prof Welker is a member of the Chamber 
of Theology of its Council and a judge at 
its Constitutional Court. 
 


